Important! ICSTLL-50 Postponed

Dear colleagues who are kindly interested in ICSTLL-50:
Please kindly note that The 50th International Conference on Sino-Tibetan Languages and Linguistics (ICSTLL 50), originally scheduled from October 13 to October 16, 2017, has been postponed to November 25 to November 28, 2017. We are sorry for any inconvenience caused.

The Organizing Committee for the ICSTLL 50
Institute of Ethnology and Anthropology, CASS
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